

FORDLEY PRIMARY SCHOOL



Family Feedback from End of Year Reports - 2020

- Pleased with our daughter's report and how well she took to Reception. Thank you for the
 wonderful job you do. I tried home schooling so can only imagine how hard it is. The way
 everything has been organised from school during this year has been excellent
- Our child learned a lot of skills from school. He made new friends. His communication has improved to a great extent. He learned to read and may other things. He did really enjoy being at school. The teachers were supportive and helpful and he is looking forward to meeting his new teachers
- We have been very happy with how school staff are towards parents and children
- Even though it was a shorter report it was still very details and over the period of time my child was in school I feel he learned a lot
- It has been a strange year for everyone. My child has coped and adapted well. Thank you to Mrs. Withers and her team for all the help and support to the children of Fordley during this time.
- We are absolutely over the moon with our child's school report... So very proud of him for all his effort and hard work. We are very pleased with school too for helping him settle in and bring his learning on so much in such a short space of time. Mrs. Pringle is a lovely teacher.
- We are so proud of our child, her report is fantastic! Thank you for your lovely words and thank you to Mrs. Boyes and Miss Weatherspoon for teaching her and helping her to flourish.
- I would just like to praise all staff within the Fordley family. Everyone has continued to
 encourage and support during the most difficult of times. My child has really missed school
 and after addressing his anxieties is very excited for the new academic year. As always the
 teachers go above and beyond. Thanks again!
- Thank you to Miss Thompson for teaching my child this year. He really enjoyed his time in her class and I really appreciated her professionalism.
- Reading my child's report made me very happy. Mr. Scott has made a real impact on her learning and the confidence she has is a credit to him. He has seen and brought out the best in her!
- Absolutely delighted with our child's report and would like to say a huge thank you to Mr.
 Scott for being a wonderful teacher and capturing my child's personality and imagination. We are a very happy family and very proud of her. Thank you also to all of the team at Fordley for managing so well throughout Covid-19.
- I am very proud of my child's first school report. It's nice to hear that he's involving himself
 in class and he's come out of his shell loads since starting Nursery. It's good to hear where

- he is with the start of his education. I'm very proud of this speech development. I feel like I wrote proud a lot but that is what I am.
- I am happy with my child's report as I knew she was behind. I can already see a difference in her since starting Fordley. I can't wait to see more improvements.
- Every step you have taken for the children during this challenging time is very much appreciated, from the phone calls to hand delivering postcards and letters. Thank you so much for their learning journals, report and graduation things.
- Thank you to every single person involved in teaching my children. They come on better and better each year due to the amazing teachers and support they get at Fordley Primary.
- I have enjoyed reading my child's report and as her mother I am so very proud of how well she has done. Although she hasn't been in school she has always felt connected via report learning and watching videos/posts on Facebook (with my supervision of course). Fordley Primary really have been amazing during this very strange time. Mrs. Withers you are an incredible Headteacher with fantastic teaching staff (and all other staff too)
- Fantastic report done in a way that is fair and true. Mrs. Pringle has been amazing and I am
 sad that she hasn't been able to have my child for longer because she has had such an impact
 on his learning and behaviour
- As parents what more could you want than your children to have an excellent attitude to
 their learning. Our child's journey through primary school could not have given him a better
 beginning to his education. We are forever grateful for this and all the valuable knowledge
 and skills he has learned. Throughout recent challenges everyone at Fordley has been
 amazing in continuing to care and support pupils and their families, you are an absolute credit
 to the profession
- Excellent report, we couldn't be prouder. Even though it has been very challenging with the
 circumstances the way the school and teachers have adapted and been able to arrange home
 packs, purple mash etc has been excellent. We consider ourselves very fortunate to call
 Fordley Primary our child's school.